
 

 

The EPICentre of Learning 

Headteacher:  Mrs S Whalley      

 www.exminster-primary.devon.sch.uk      admin@exminsterschool.co.uk     01392824340 

Summer fair: firstly, thank you to everyone for your generous 

donations and supporting the summer fair in our wonderful tropical 

summer.  Even though it was a definite squash and a squeeze, there 

was a great atmosphere in school on Friday night.  We are grateful to 

Alfie and Hallie, the judo demo, the Morris Dancers and the school 

choir for their performances.  A huge thank you must go to the team 

of ESA volunteers who planned the event, changed the plan very 

quickly to adapt for the unreliable weather (well actually, it has 

reliably been pretty rubbish weather for summer).  We are very 

grateful to Gemma G who stepped up to organise the event and all 

the volunteers who helped to plan at meetings prior to the event, 

shopped, organised, rallied others to help, set up, sold and cleared 

away.  THANK YOU.  The expenses are currently being accounted for 

and as soon as we have a final amount, we will let you know what we 

raised.  The summer fair is the biggest fundraiser of the school year, 

without which, we would not be able to fund many of the year group 

enrichment activities that take place or the additional resources to be 

purchased – thank you for supporting it. 

Unclaimed raffle prizes:  These ticket colour and numbers are 

winning prizes form the raffle that are yet to be claimed;  

 

Bright Yellow (AA) 121-125 
Bright yellow (AA) 301-305 
Light blue (AD) 676-680 
Light blue (AD) 916-920 

Pink 241-245 
Pink 296-300 
Pink 426-430 
Pink 431-435 
Pink 466-470 
Teal blue (AA) 256-260 
Teal Blue (AA) 761-765 
Teal Blue 541-542 
Yellow (AD) 296-300 
Yellow (AD) 416-420 
Yellow (AD) 511-515 
Yellow (AD) 681-685 
 

They will be held in the school office until Monday 15 July.  If you have one of these winning tickets, please contact 

the school office and arrange your pick up of your prize. 

Meet the teacher, Wednesday 10 July 3.45-5.15pm: this is an opportunity for parents/carers to speak to their child's 
current teacher and/or meet the new teacher for next year.  Please be aware, Mrs Anthony (Y5 teacher) will not be 

Tuesday 9 July 2024 

This week: 

Wed 10 July – Transition Day and 

meet the teacher after school 

Dates for the future:  

Wed 17 July – Yr6 production 2:00pm 

& 6:30pm 

Thurs 18 July – Yr6 Production 6:30pm 

Wed 24 July – Last day of term 

Thurs 5 Sept – First day of Autumn 

term (full term dates for 24-25 are on 

the website) 

Thurs 17 Oct – 7.15pm online safety 

workshop in school 
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available on this day - parents had the opportunity to meet her a couple of weeks ago when she did the transition 
for 4Se.   

Transition arrangements: on Wednesday 10 July, it is our transition morning/day in school.  The current Rec-Y5 

children will be dropped off at their new classrooms, see the drop off zones below for the different classrooms.  Our 

current Y6 children will be registering and dismissed from Room 11 (the current 5JP classroom).  The current Rec and 

current Year 1 will return to their current classrooms after lunchtime so will be picked up from their current zones as 

they are doing a morning transition only. 

Current class  New 

Class 

name 

Year 

group 

Teachers  Classroom for 

transition 

morning/day 

Drop off zone 

for new 

classroom 

Pre-schoolers RGS Reception Miss Greenslade  

Miss Stapleton 

 

RMS’s current 

classroom 

D 

Pre-schoolers RMS Reception Mrs Macdonald 

Miss Stapleton 

 

RGS’s current 

classroom 

F 

RGS (Miss Greenslade, 

Miss Stapleton) 

1HP Year 1 Mrs Hyde  

Miss Perry 

 

1AM’s current 

classroom 

D 

RMS (Mrs Macdonald, 

Miss Stapleton) 

1BF Year 1 Mrs Barr 

Mrs Fuller 

 

1AB’s current 

classroom 

C 

1F (Mrs Fuller) 2T Year 2 Mrs Thompson 

 

2T’s current 

classroom 

C 

1AB (Mrs Barr, Mrs 

Davey) 

 

2CM Year 2 Mrs Coville 

Mrs Martin 

 

2CM’s current 

classroom 

B 

2T (Mrs Thompson) 3S Year 3 Miss Seviour 

 

3CN’s current 

classroom 

B 

2CM (Mrs Coville, Mrs 

Martin) 

3P Year 3 Miss Pavitt 

 

3P’s current 

classroom 

B 

3CN (Mrs Chandler, 

Mrs Nowell) 

4S Year 4 Mr Scott 

 

4Sc’s current 

classroom 

A 

3P (Miss Pavitt) 4BC Year 4 Mrs Chandler 

Mrs Badcott 

 

4Se’s current 

classroom 

A 

4Sc (Mr Scott) 5A Year 5 Mrs Anthony 

 

Yellow room, Hub F/G 

4Se (Miss Seviour) 5JB Year 5 Mrs Badcott 

Mrs Jones 

Blue room, Hub F/G 

5D (Mr Doe) 6NS Year 6 Mrs Sydenham 

Mrs Nowell 

 

Orange room, Hub E/F 

5JP (Mrs Jones, Miss 

Perry) 

6A Year 6 Miss Allen 

 

Green room, Hub E/F 
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Autumn Term Sports Clubs: For the Autumn term we would like to offer the following clubs: 
 
Monday KS1 Football 3.30-4.30pm (9 Sept to 9 Dec -not including 4 Nov) 
Tuesday KS2 Football 3.30-4.30pm (10 Sept to 10 Dec) 
Wednesday Girls Football Yrs 2 to 6 3.30-4.30pm (11 Sept to 11 Dec) 
Thursday KS2 Multisports - 3:30-4:30pm (12 Sept to 12 Dec) 
Friday KS1 Multisports 3.30-4.30pm (13 Sept to 13 Dec) 
 
Clubs will run for 13 weeks from w/c 9 Sept, through to the Christmas holidays, as per the dates above, and will cost 
£4 a session.*Monday KS1 Football club will run for 12 weeks due to the school occasional day holiday on 4 Nov. 
To book you will need to use the Clubs section of School Gateway app. Click on your child's name and then Clubs. 
Find the club you want to book in the list available to your child. Click Make a Booking. Add your selection to your 
basket and then click on the basket icon to checkout. 
If your child is going to go to Epic Eve after their sports club please email admin@exminsterschool.co.uk and we will 
credit your Epic Eve account with £1 per session. 
 
Books: As the end of term approaches, we would like to gather our book stock in preparation for September. This 
includes our phonics books (picture included) and school library books. Please check at home and return the books 
to the class teacher. Many thanks 
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